
    
     

             
            

              
               
              

       

     

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: ASMP and the Copyright Alliance 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 10:45:57 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel & others, 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 

I'm a freelance photographer in Boston who hopes you will continue to protect the 
rights associated with current copyright law. It's very important for all creators of their 
works to retain the copyright and not allow the public free access, especially during 
this age of internet access and easy distribution. 

I thank you for your consideration. 

best, 

Brian Smith 
BrianSmithBoston.com 
781-444-1936 
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